NLTRA looking for members for
Infrastructure,
Transportation committees

The North Lake Tahoe Resort Association has open seats on its
Infrastructure and Transportation committees.

These committee seats are two-year terms with appointments
being made by the board of directors at its January meeting.
To apply or request more information, contact Ron Treabess at
Ron@PureTahoeNorth.com.

The NLTRA operates the North Lake Tahoe Chamber of Commerce
and the Tahoe North Convention and Visitors Bureau, and 1is a
partner with the Incline Village Crystal Bay Visitors Bureau
in the North Lake Tahoe Marketing Cooperative. The NLTRA also
serves as a partner with Placer County and other public
agencies in the development and funding of infrastructure,
transit and community mobility projects designed to enhance
tourism and community quality of life for the benefit of all
in the North Lake Tahoe region.
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